Annual Conference on Orthopedics and Rheumatology
Bangkok, Thailand |September 6-7, 2018

Dear Dr ,

            The purpose of this letter is to welcome you, to be a speaker at “Annual Conference on Orthopedics and Rheumatology" during September 6-7, 2018 in Bangkok, Thailand. Continuing Medical Education credits (CME credits (approval in process)) and certification would be received by participants along with external scientific association with decision makers and leaders around the globe.

Theme: Advance Research on Orthopedics and Rheumatology

Benefits 
1. Attendees will be certified with CME credits (In-process) with participation certification
1. All accepted abstracts will be published in the respective Journals.
1. Each abstract will receive a DOI provided by Cross Ref.
1. Special privileges on group registrations.
1. Chance of B2B meeting
1. Opportunity to organize Workshop/Symposia

To explore and learn more about our conference, visit: Orthopedics Congress 2018 and Download Brochure.
Looking forward  to hear from you soon. Please let me know your confirmation at the earliest convenience.

Thanks & Regards
Olivia Smith
Program Director
Orthopedic Congress
Allied Academies
USA: 1-800-858-2189
UK: 44-800-086-8979 

* Our sincere apologies if you receive multiple copies of this announcement *
Disclaimer: This is not a spam message, and has been sent to you because of your eminence in the field. If, however, you do not want to receive any email in future from Orthopedics Congress 2018, then reply us with the subject "remove /unsubscribe". We concern for your privacy.
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